26th November 2013

Dear Parent/Guardian

I write to tell you about an amendment made by Learning and Leisure Services in the procedures for dealing with placing requests. For your information, I have outlined this below: 

PLACING REQUEST PROCEDURES

“The existing stage of the process whereby the parent/carer of the applicant has the opportunity to meet with a member of the education directorate to discuss their application, along with the Head Teacher and a Council Solicitor, has very significant resource implications for both Learning and Leisure Services and Legal Services. Applicants have an opportunity to set out their reasons for making the placing requests and any relevant circumstances within their application, as described. Applicants have two further stages of appeal available in the event of a refusal, where they may make oral representations. There is no statutory obligation on an education authority to meet personally with a placing request applicant to discuss their application prior to any appeal. For these reasons it is the view of the Service that there is no requirement to continue with that aspect of the process.”
Yours Sincerely,

E CLINTON 

Head Teacher
